Action was taken by the Academic Senate Santa Cruz Division at its regular meeting on November 15, 2013:

The following was accepted by acclamation:

CFW Resolution on Health Care Open Enrollment (AS/SCP/1745)

Whereas; the Santa Cruz Division of the Academic Senate is concerned that inaccurate and conflicting information about the new health care plans has been published during the Open Enrollment period and

whereas; it is essential that UC employees have access to a complete and accurate description of the coverage provided by each plan,

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Santa Cruz Division of the Academic Senate requests the UC Office of the President notify all employees when the plan coverage information is corrected on the Open Enrollment website and the final Evidence of Coverage documents for medical plans are posted, and that the Open Enrollment Period be extended to allow sufficient time to review these documents. Employees who enrolled before the final documents were posted must be notified that inaccurate information had been posted, and these employees must be provided an opportunity to change their enrollment.